Bonnie K Wilson

From: Bonnie K Wilson
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 9:21 AM
To: Bonnie K Wilson
Subject: FW: Official Change of Name to EDL

From: Cliff D Karnes

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 3:46 PM

To: Diane H Jackman <dhjackman@eiu.edu>
Subject: Re: Official Change of Name to EDL

Dean Jackman

| would like to officially request that all items from the Graduate School catalog to our online schedules and
course descriptions be all consistently converted to the EDL abbreviation. Along with these changes, should
come the change of our degree that is awarded to be converted from Educational Administration to
Educational Leadership. After the change in the state requirements and the new improved release of the
Teacher Leader Endorsement in 2013, we as a Department moved our letters from EDA to EDL. This change
reflected the model that was provided us through the Principal Redesign Project by the Illinois State Board of
Education. This year with our Superintendent Program going through the same rigorous requirements it is
with consistency throughout our program that is needed. Please find this as a formal request to convert all of
our coursework that is within our Department to the EDL abbreviation. Also, please convert all of our degrees
awarded to the title of Educational Leadership. This will in essence provide continuity between our programs
and with the guidelines set forth by the Illinois State Board of Education.

CUffD. Karnes

Cliff D. Karnes Ed.D
Department Chair
Educational Leadership
Eastern lllinois University
Office 217-581-6672



